
                

 

 
English Morning 

A hard copy of this letter has been sent home with your 
child 

 
 
 
 
 

12th September 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We would like offer you the opportunity to come in and be part/take part in an English lesson in the coming 
weeks with your child. During the session, we will explore the key elements to the Year 3 English curriculum 
including understanding word classes and developing sentence structures. This will help support your child 
further at home and provide a guide to what the expectations are for children in Year 3. Your child will not 
yet have covered everything in this session. This is more as a guide for you as to what will be expected. 
 
This session will not be aimed to put you on the spot but to be an insight into the key skills, language and 
terminology your children will be taught. We will be asking you to take part in developing interesting 
sentences and support your child in their work. During the session, we will provide opportunities for you to 
ask questions as the children work and there will be some time at the end for questions. 
 
Our English morning will be on Monday 23rd September starting at 9:15a.m. On the day, please come to 
the hall after you have dropped your child off; there will be tea and coffee available.  The session will last 
approximately 1 hour and then there will be an opportunity for any questions after the session, while the 
children are out at break-time. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support; we hope to see you on 23rd September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 3 team 
 

 

To give us an idea of numbers, please give an indication below of whether or not you are able to attend.  
Please return slips to your child’s teacher or to reception by Friday 20th September. 
 
My child’s name: ___________________ 
 
Class: ______ 

 
I am able to attend.  Please indicate how many are coming   ____ 
 
 
I am unable to attend but would be interested in future events. 

 
Signed _____________ (Parent / Guardian) 

Ladysmith Junior School 
Pretoria Road 
Exeter 

Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
 
Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 

junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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